
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

CITY OF PLYMOUTH CITY COMMISSION WILL 

HOLD A PUBLIC HEARING IN ACCORDANCE WITH 

LIQUOR MANAGEMENT ORDINANCE  
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT a public hearing shall be held before the City 

Commission of the City of Plymouth on Monday, June 5, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. at 

the meeting of the Plymouth City Commission at the Plymouth City Hall, 201 

S. Main,  Plymouth, Michigan.   The Public Hearing will consider the following: 

 

1) Application for New Tasting Room Liquor License 

for Highline Spirits Company, LLC of Dexter, 

Michigan to do business at 330 S. Main, Plymouth 

 

This is a public meeting and any interested person is invited to attend at the place 

and time stated. 

 

THERE WILL BE A MEETING OF THE LOCAL LIQUOR LICENSE REVIEW 

COMMITTEE (LLRC) that will take place at the PLYMOUTH CITY HALL, 201 

S. Main, Plymouth, MI 48170 at 6:00 p.m. on Monday, June 5, 2023 to allow the 

LLRC to make a recommendation to the City Commission related to this transfer 

request. 

 

 

Maureen Brodie, CMC 

City Clerk 

 

Posted: City Hall 

  Cultural Center 

Public Library 
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